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U.S. Department 400 Seventh St,, S.W.
of Transportation Washington, DC 20590

Federal Motor Carrier
Safety Administration

Henry Willmes
2152 Arborcrest Road
Moscow, ID 83843

Dear Mr. Willmes:

I want to thank you for your comment in response to Docket FMCSA-2006-25652. Your

support of the information collection is appreciated. The data collected will be used to develop

educational outreach initiatives for motor carriers that operate commercial motor vehicles that

are designed or used to transport 9-15 passengers, including the driver.

Thank you for taking the time to comment. I appreciate your support of this initiative.
Sincerely Yours,

Bonnie D. Bass, Chief
Commercial Passenger Carrier Safety Division




